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1.This report covers the period from 1 April, 2015 to 31 March, 2016. 

 
2.In September, the Board approved to accept funds to be raised at the 
Homecoming Event organised by PSA on 14 November, 2015 to be used 
to support the Love, Joy and Hope Carnival in January 2016 involving all 
S5 students in organising a fun and games event for less privileged 
children and family members. 
 
3.In February 2016, the Board approved the donation of $5,832.00received 
from the 2015 Homecoming Event to be sent to the School for the 
development of Delia's Wing. 
 
 

 
 
The Board of GHSPSA Foundation Limited 
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